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22nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
We have been running our successful free Breakfast Club for a number of years now. Children 
enjoy attending, playing games with their friends and eating a nutritious breakfast together which 
helps to set them up for the day ahead. 
 
As one of the Early Adopter Schools in the DfE Plan for Change Breakfast Club roll out we would 
like to offer Breakfast Club places to children who have not yet accessed it. It remains a free facility 
and is run in the school hall. You can sign your child up for five mornings or book them in for 
whichever mornings you would like them to attend.  
 
The Breakfast Club starts at 7.45 and we would ask that all children are in school by 8 o’clock so 
that they are able to participate fully in the club. For breakfast they will be served cereals, toast, 
milk/water and fruit. There will also be the opportunity to make toasties and smoothies at certain 
times.  
 
If you would like to enrol your child in our Breakfast Club please complete the slip below stating the 
days you would like them to attend. Then return the slip to school and we will let you know about 
your child’s place as soon as we can 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

 
I would like a place in St Paul’s Breakfast Club for my child _______________________________ 
 
on 
 
Monday       Thursday 
Tuesday       Friday 
Wednesday 
 
Signed __________________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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